
November, 13, 2020 
Happy Friday Stober Families,  
 
I hope that everyone enjoys a relaxing weekend and this beautiful weather. I know that the 
district announcement about the transition to 100% Remote Learning is creating a mix of 
emotions. Please know that we are here to support all members of our community. I truly 
appreciate all of your kindness, flexibility, and support during this time which has required a 
great deal of adaptability from us all.  
 
Please be sure to review the ​Stober Remote Learning Transition Plan​: 
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1y0eQGggGbP1IGQe0ODjHY4VjbCpdt7QaCcquwDLvYJQ
/edit?usp=sharing 
 
Coming Up: 
Thursday November 19th-Report Cards sent home and/or made public on Jeffco Connect 

      Devices and Materials sent home with students 
Friday November 20th-​Non Student Contact Day for In-Person Classrooms 
Monday November 23rd-Friday, November 27th-Thanksgiving Break 
Monday November 30th-All students begin or continue Remote Learning  
 
Dine to Donate 
Our next Dine to Donate will be on Monday, November 30th at On the Border (Denver West) from 
10:00am-11:00pm. You can click ​here​ to RSVP and get more information.  
 
PTA Information 

Stober Gear Is Here!!! 

Show your school spirit with Stober Gear! You may pay for shipping directly to your home or 
Stober PTA will coordinate a pick up time when all orders have arrived. Last day to order is 
November 16th. 

https://stores.barrelmakerprinting.com/Stober/shop/home 

2020 Class Competition Membership Drive 

We are wrapping up our PTA Fall Membership Drive with a Class Competition.  The Class 
that has the highest percentage of members joining PTA between August and Thanksgiving 
will win a fabulous goodie bag party the second week of December. This party is open to 
both in-person and remote classes.  Families with kids in multiple classes will get credit in 
each classroom. In addition to the class party one name will be drawn in the winning class 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1y0eQGggGbP1IGQe0ODjHY4VjbCpdt7QaCcquwDLvYJQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1y0eQGggGbP1IGQe0ODjHY4VjbCpdt7QaCcquwDLvYJQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.groupraise.com/events/160873?fbclid=IwAR3zab-Pnmac3JXTfJhCzYVITskDsNGXG954dHh4hwzJHdvjcRAdRYkfMQU
https://stores.barrelmakerprinting.com/Stober/shop/home


for a gift card to their choice of Build-A-Bear, the Lego Store, or Target. Come run with our 
Herd! 

https://stober-pta.new.memberhub.store/ 

2020 Class Competition PTA Membership Drive 

2021-2022 Kindergarten Information Night 

Spread the word! Our 2021-2022 ​virtual Kindergarten Parent Information Night is coming 
up on Tuesday, December 1st from 5:30 pm-6:15 pm. 

Children who will be 5 years old ​on or before​ October 1st, 2021 are eligible to enroll in 
Kindergarten for the 2021/2022 school year. 

If you would like to join us for this event, please fill out the Google form below and we 
will send the Zoom link via email.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNpXy1hPitEt-qRupyYftqcVwP4SVjGZn7es_
HHCWlWtPnlQ/viewform 

 
 
Enjoy your weekend,  
 
Anne 
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